Linda Hill

Please do not approve the Cooke Aquaculture application. I would like to see these net pens
removed for all time, and any new requests for aquatic land leases off the waters of Bainbridge
Island denied. The pens are a blight on the landscape, and a danger to the health of the waters,
mammals, birds, and sea life around them. Please do not let Cooke proceed beyond what has
already been decided upon - complete closure of this fish farm.

Thank you,
Linda V. Hill



